
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/14/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13500-2020 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Monday, December 14, 2020 2:36 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: docket no. 20200169 - ws 
Attachments: utilities.pdf 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this email in Docket #20200169. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: joanne caudill [mailto:gonasca88@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 1:53 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner 
Fay; Commisioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us; Braulio Baez; Christensen.patty@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: docket no. 20200169 - ws 
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Application for a staff-assisted rate case in Lake County ·o) 

:..ake Yale Utilities, LLC 
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To submit yom comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 
Com.mission. please complete this comment form and rehm1 it by mail, 

or fax it to 1-800-5 11-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 

C USTOMER COMMENTS 

~ (RO fV(y-l--Y () ff 05 C ~ Jl?U2--~cui-e_ --Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Se,vice Commissioner, or any other public official and/ .. or ellzployee of the PSC. in the transactiofl Of public business js considered a public record and is subject to Florida ~s Publfr:: Records law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or corresponaence, upon request, Jor inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or lo any member o(the media. 
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